From: Sean Gregory 
Sent: 12 November 2014 13:16
To: Laura Bailey
Subject: FYI - Response to Ground Investigation proposals for 1st Phase- Graven Hill, Bicester Planning Ref: 11/01494/OUT
Importance: High

Hi Laura, 

My response to Watermans ground investigation proposals  for the 1st land transfer parcel is below. I’ve also re-attached the accompanying letter which it refers to. 

Cheers, 

Sean

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1622
Direct Dial: 01295 221622
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

From: Sean Gregory 
Sent: 12 November 2014 12:56
To: 'Amos, Mark G'
Cc: Stockwell, Richard W; Fairlie, Martin A C
Subject: Ground Investigation - Graven Hill, Bicester Planning Ref: 11/01494/OUT
Importance: High

Mark, 

Thankyou for your email. I can confirm the preliminary site investigation proposals for the phase 1 land transfer area in your letter and its enclosures (reference EED13983-104-C-001-MA, dated 9 October 2014) are acceptable for my requirements. It is noted that there are several items in the notes section to be agreed with the MOD / DOI regarding the proposed investigation. If these agreements change the proposed site investigation locations or the reporting of the findings in line with best practise, can you let me know. Can you also send an email to confirm the site investigation locations prior to site investigation commencing. 

Best regards, 

Sean

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1622
Direct Dial: 01295 221622
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

From: Amos, Mark G [mailto:mark.amos@watermangroup.com] 
Sent: 09 October 2014 15:34
To: Sean Gregory
Cc: Stockwell, Richard W; Fairlie, Martin A C
Subject: Ground Investigation - Graven Hill, Bicester Planning Ref: 11/01494/OUT

                 
Dear Sean

Following my earlier email please find attached letter correspondence describing our intentions and rationale for a ground investigation at the MOD Bicester Site, Graven Hill, Bicester. We would like to engage Cherwell DC in advance of the site works. Supporting documentation can be downloaded from our file sharing webpage using the token below.

Should you have any comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards

Mark

Mark Amos
Senior Consultant
